
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE           Monday, June 1, 2020 
 
 

June meeting of Wildwood Crest Planning Board canceled 

WILDWOOD CREST – The regular monthly meeting of the Wildwood Crest Planning 

Board scheduled for Wednesday, June 3, has been canceled. 

No applications or other business was scheduled to come before the board ahead of the 

deadline for the meeting agenda. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, July 1, at 5 p.m. at Wildwood Crest 

Borough Hall. 

Call (609) 729-8089 for further information. 
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